

SEPTEMBER 1980

ZION CHAPEL
CHRIST'S UNITED LUTHERAN CHURCH
GIRARDVILLE, PA. 17935

Dear Carl and Good People,

How often I think of those times that short time of a year I was privileged to serve as your Intern-Pastor! I cherish those memories and have prayed for you since last seeing you all.

I ask God's Blessings on you in this your 100th year. I pray for your prosperity and thank God for your strong and able leadership of your Pastors and leaders.

I wish that I could be there for your festivities and worship but my health does not permit it. I will be in Florida with relatives for a long rest.

All the pastors here in Niagara Frontier and in Campus Ministry are praying for your happiness and joy, as in the prayers of the Church, I recall your event. Despite what people think-great things can happen in Buffalo. So pray for our Bills!! They need it.

God's blessings and peace, fastor the sources. Pastor Al Dobronz